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Bradley Gasawski

From: Josh Mitchell <JMitchell6686@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 5:43 AM
To: Bradley Gasawski
Cc: Spencer Parr; Ed Sewall
Subject: CUP addendum
Attachments: Notice to Kittitas County of Intent to Extend Gravel and Fencing.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links, open 
attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and have verified the 
content is safe. 

 

  
  

Hello Bradley, 
 
It was great talking with you the other day, here is a description of what we would like to do with the 
updated wetland report on our parcel 15445 per your request. 
 
Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Thank you  
 
Josh Mitchell 
Swiftwater storage 
(509) 859-6417 


